
 

 

 

Advancing clean trucks  
An opportunity to accelerate the transition to electric vehicles 

the Advanced Clean Trucks (ACT) rule requiring truck 
manufacturers to invest in and produce zero-emission trucks is a 
critical step toward lowering transportation emissions. Transitioning 
trucks from diesel engines to zero-emission motors is one of the 
most powerful opportunities for New York and the country to reduce 
climate pollution, spark economic growth, and improve equity and 
public health.  
 
New York has joined other states including New Jersey, Oregon 
and Connecticut, in introducing the rule. But to date no state other 
than California has adopted the ACT.  
 
Join Environmental Defense Fund for a conversation with leaders 
from the business and nonprofit sectors as they discuss the 
importance of the ACT to accelerating the deployment of zero-
emission trucks, as well as New York’s opportunity to adopt the 
ACT and help lead the Northeast and the country in the transition to 
electric vehicles. 

 

21 September 

3:30pm – 4:30pm EST 

12:30pm – 1:30pm PST 

 

 

    

 
Click to register 
 

Speakers: 

Advancing Clean Trucks 

 

Mary Barber 

Director, State Affairs 
Environmental Defense Fund 

 

Steven Moelk 

Project Implementation Manager of 
zero emission delivery initiatives                      
IKEA 

 

Jennifer Helfrich 

Senior Manager, State Policy 
Ceres 

 

 

Larissa Koehler 

Senior Attorney            
Environmental Defense Fund 

 

  James Sherman 

Vice President   
Climate Change Mitigation 
Technologies 

  

 

     

       REGISTER NOW 

 

https://edf.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIkdOqhqjMqHNeg3Cpwrc8HMGGnDbUA_tMS
https://edf.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIkdOqhqjMqHNeg3Cpwrc8HMGGnDbUA_tMS

